
Department of Software Engineering (SWE) 
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Date: 26 June, 2024 

Notice for Registration 
 

This notice is to inform you that, due to the unavailability of the below given faculty members, all 
students currently assigned to the following mentors are requested to contract with the 
corresponding faculties for the Registration of Fall-2024 semester. 
 

 

 
 
 

Dr. Imran Mahmud 
Head 

Department of Software Engineering 
Daffodil International University 


